WSP's Holiday Online Auction: 30th Anniversary Edition - Call for Donations

Greetings from the WSP Auction Committee! After the smashing success of last year’s auction, we are gearing up for this year’s auction fundraiser with much enthusiasm. The evidence is clear: packed rooms during auction committee meetings, ideas galore, and heated bidding wars … our community likes a good auction. Interested in volunteering for this effort? Come join the fun! Email auction@princetonwaldorf.org if interested.
 
The auction is a grand collaborative effort on the part of our community. Parents, teachers, students, alumni and staff all work together to make it happen. But the basic need is donations, and we are asking that each family procure two donations. 
· Please note that physical items must be brand new (no used items). 
·         Favorite items of our community are travel opportunities, hand-made items, food items, or you sharing your own expertise in a fun a creative way. 
·         Requesting a donation from a business or vendor that you have a strong relationship with is also a great way to introduce your favorite services with the school community and bring in new business for your vendor. 
 
Auction Basics:
Start date: November 27, 2013
End date: December 8, 2013
Target: $30,000 (to commemorate our school’s 30th Anniversary!)
Purpose: To support professional development for our teachers (continuing education, workshops, training)
Access URL: www.biddingforgood.com/wspauction

[bookmark: _GoBack]Forms: Available in the Golden House lobby, Grade School vestibule, and early childhood hallways. Also here: http://www.princetonwaldorf.org/support_wsp/auction
 
Sponsorship opportunities are also available. Please click the above forms link for more information.
 
The success of this event depends on you, and we are very thankful for your efforts! Please get your donations in by Friday, November 8th. Questions? E-mail auction@princetonwaldorf.org. Thanks to All!


